
 

 
On behalf of the P&F we would like to extend a warm welcome to Parents and families of The Illawarra 
Grammar School.  
 
TIGS P&F is a school based volunteer organisation that aims to help make the School a great place for our children. 
We work together with the School to build connections, create fun events, be a parent voice and support the 
School to achieve its goals. 

All parents and carers whose children are enrolled at the School from Pre Prep to Year 12 are automatically 
members of the P&F. The P&F holds at least one meeting per term. Meetings take place in the Goodhew 
Research Centre (Library) and we usually make a Zoom option available. Everyone is welcome.  You are welcome 
to nominate for executive positions, and vote at the general meetings and the AGM.  
 
The P&F runs the Second-Hand Uniform Shop – creating an economic and sustainable option for uniforms. 
Annually we hold our Mother’s and Father’s Day stalls, and The Great Fete. The P&F Association is managed by 
the Executive members. 
 
Year Group Representative and WhatsApp Groups 
Each year group from Prep to Year 12 has up to three Year Group Representatives. You can find out who your 
Representatives are by visiting our OLLE Page. The Year Group Representatives are the moderators for the Year 
Group WhatsApp Groups. 
 
You are warmly invited to contact them to join the group (or sign up to be a rep). The chat rooms are for the 
purpose of parent connection and the building of community. All social media groups, forums and apps are to be 
used according to the Parent Code of Conduct and for the benefit of our students and community.  
 
How can you be involved? 

●​ Attend P&F meetings: 6pm on 19 February,  21 May, 20 August, 5 November. AGM: Wed 26 March.             
●​ Volunteer for P&F events and the second-Hand Uniform Shop. 
●​ Become a Year Group Representative and/or nominate for an executive position.   
●​ Join parent events like our monthly coffee mornings and parent drinks / family catch ups. 

 

How to stay up to date and connect with us 
 

Email: pandf@tigs.com.au 
Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/groups/tigspandf 
OLLE: Home/TIGS School Life/Community or https://olle.tigs.nsw.edu.au/homepage/11801 
Upcoming events: https://www.trybooking.com/eventlist/tigspandf 
**To become a year group rep: https://forms.gle/iPZRTMWhQYyW3Yj4A Form closes 11 Feb 2025 
 

TIGS P&F Facebook group P&F Intranet page on Olle Link to upcoming events 

We look forward to meeting you at a School event soon. 
Sophie Taggart and Chrissy Latis ​
P&F President and Vice President  
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